
Mr. Jack Kelekian 
180 Central Park South 

ew York, New York 10019 

Dear Mr. Kelekian: 

April 20, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$10.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral for the Easter offering. 

Receipt Number 26462 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


